
 

The need for volunteers are in the following areas: 
  

 Serve donated food in our café (NON -COVID) to our nurses/staff for 

lunch/dinner on weekends 11am -2pm or 5pm -8pm 

 Help as an advocate to families…providing them with information and other 
essential resources(NON-COVID) 

 Assist with nursing home by helping NH residents with SKYPE and activities in 
a designated (NON COVID) area.   

 Clerical support in departments (NON COVID) 

  
Judy Villani   BSW, M.Ed.  
Director of Volunteer Services  
  
Niagara Falls Memorial Medical Center  
621 10th Street  
Niagara Falls NY  14302 
716.278.4440 
716.278.4614 fax 
Judy.villani@nfmmc.org 
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